
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
 

 

Quilts and Native Americans 
Two big exhibits opened in the GAC in late 

January.   The lobby exhibit, You’re on Indian 

Land. . ., is a collaboration among an Honors 

class last spring, a fall history class, local Native 

American communities, and our Nabb Center 

staff (with benches made by Facilities staff).  

The Thompson Gallery on the 4th floor hosts a 

follow-up to last fall’s exhibit of quilts from the 

Nabb Center.  Piecing It All Together: Quilts of 

the Eastern Shore features a colorful array of 

quilts on loan from local quilting guilds.  The 

exhibits will be open until May 31.  Enjoy them! 
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